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We have had an amazing colourful week raising money for Comic Relief.  We have 
learned a dance a day.  We started the week with Baby Shark and then on 
Tuesday the children were introduced to the Birdie Song, which was very popular.  
Wednesday, the children danced to a song called Tufa Tafa and learned all the 
actions to Superman.  On Friday we danced our ôClap Clap Clapõ song and then all 
went outside to join the reception class, separated by the fence obviously, and 
had another danceathon.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In between all the music and dancing the children have been making various 
headwear and some fantastic imaginative musical instruments. Each child has 
been given the opportunity to participate in our red nose obstacle course.  The 
course was quite tricky as the planks were wobbly - they needed to concentrate 
really hard to keep their own balance and also to keep the red nose  on the 
wooden spoon. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Other activities have also been on offer.  There has been plenty of water play 
both inside and out, riding trikes, construction and making up wonderful stories.  
We have decided to keep with the musical theme at the moment as the children 
have thoroughly enjoyed it.   

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


